
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

CITY OF HALLANDALE BEACH, 

FLORIDA MEMORANDUM 

May 4, 2022 

Christy Dominguez, Principal Planner 

Mitch Posner, Code Compliance Official 

FY 22-5050-1 

SUBJECT: Amsterdam Restaurant - Nightclub License application for 6:00 a.m. closing 

Amsterdam Restaurant - Nightclub Inspection Results: There are no active Code 

cases.  There are a total of 20 Code cases under current property ownership all of 

which are closed.  An inspection of the property was conducted on 5/4/22 and pictures 

taken are attached to this memo.  The violations found are as follows: The back permiter 

wall of the property needs to be repainted and graffiti eradication is required for the 

electrical box, the gate, and the trash enclosure area.

Please place a hold on this request until these issues are resolved. Should you have 
any questions I am available at your convenience. 

Prepared by: /
?,·i� �--:7, 
Mitch Posner, Code Compliance Official 

Requested by: 

Christy Dominguez, Principal Planner 
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